
Marty and Bob Dales 

1970 – Member of the Smiths Falls Hospital Auxiliary 

1975 – Member of the St. Francis School Board 

1977 – Member of the Smiths Falls Heritage House Fundraising Committee 

1977 – Member of the Smiths Falls Old Home Week Committee 

1977 – Organized and Participated in Smiths Falls 150 Mile Walk to commemorate the 150th anniversary 

of Smiths Falls 

1977 – Organizing member of the Smiths Falls Summer Festival committee 

1983 – Member of the Smiths Falls Parks and Recreation Committee 

1982 – Chairman – Smiths Falls Settlers Days Festival 

1983 – Recipient of the Ontario Medal for Good Citizenship at Queen’s Park by Premier Bill Davis 

1984 - Recipient of the Smiths Falls Citizen of the Year Award 

1985 - Co-ordinator of the Smiths Falls Business Improvement Association 

1986-1988 – Chairperson of the Smiths Falls Settlers Days Festival 

1986-1988- Board Member Festivals Ontario 

1990 – Inductee into the Smiths Falls Recreation Hall of Fame 

2008 – Governor General’s Caring Canadian Award at Rideau Hall by Gov Gen Michaelle Jean 

22 Years at Smiths Falls Legion Branch 95 

(four photos follow) 

Submitted by Wendy Alford 





 

 


